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Brookland Elementary 

One Book, One School 

Brookland Elementary has 
enjoyed our new book – 
Charlotte’s Web.  Check the 
elementary website and 
Facebook page for a program 
introduction by Mrs. McCall, 
chapter trivia dates, and links 
to the chapters read online by 
our elementary staff! 

 

Dates for the remaining 
chapters are:  
Oct. 2, Chapter 14 
Oct. 4, Chapter 15 
Oct. 7, Chapter 16 
Oct. 9, Chapter 17 
Oct. 11, Chapter 18 
Oct. 14, Chapter 19 
Oct. 16, Chapter 20-21 
Oct. 18, Chapter 22 

 

Join us for the BES 
County Fair on October 
19 from 6:00 – 8:00 pm! 

Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

Fall Conferences will be held 

Oct. 25
th
, 2-8:00 pm.  

Conferences are a great way to 

learn about your child’s school, 

classroom procedures, and 

curriculum expectations.  To 

gain the most from your 

meeting, try asking the following 

questions: 

 - How does my child interact 

with other children and adults? 

 - What level of parental 

involvement is encouraged with 

my child’s homework 

assignments? 

 - How is my child’s class 

structured?  What is a typical 

day like? 

 -  Are there any subject areas 

where my child needs extra 

help or seems less motivated?  

How can I assist?  

Your attitude about school is 
one of the biggest indicators 
of how your child perceives 
school. A positive attitude is 

catching! 

 

 

Please remember Cookie 
Dough Delivery is the same 

day as Conferences,    
October 25. 

 

Istation Parent Portal 
Information 

Our district is continuing the 
Istation online program as our 
K-2 assessment software. 
Students will utilize the adaptive 
app several times weekly and 
then be assessed at the first of 
each month for progress. As a 
parent, you have access to the 
Istation Parent Portal, which 
includes interactive books, a 
variety of resources to reinforce 
learning at home, and data 
reports. Go to istation.com, click 
on Customer login, choose 
Brookland Elementary, and 
enter your child’s login. Look for 
an information sheet to come 
home soon or check the 
Elementary Parental 
Involvement webpage for further 
details.  
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Paw Prints Newsletter 

2018 Read for the Record  
Join us for the 13th anniversary 
of Jumpstart’s Read for the 
Record. On October 
25, children and adults 
worldwide will take action by 
participating in the world’s 
largest shared reading 
experience. 

This year’s book 

selection, Maybe Something 
Beautiful, written by F. Isabel 
Campoy and  Theresa 
Howell, and illustrated by Rafael 
López, celebrates the magic that 
can happen when a community 
comes together to create 
something beautiful and bring 
about change. For activities and 

to learn more check 
https://www.jstart.org/read-
for-the-record/activities-
resources-toolkit/ .  

 

 

Oct. 1, Parents may eat lunch with their children 

Oct. 3, Michael Shoulders Visit, 2
nd

 Grade 

Oct. 8, 2
nd

 grade Book Club, 6-6:30 pm, Library 

Oct. 8, PTO Meeting, 6:30 pm, Computer Lab. 

Come learn more about Kindergarten procedures 

from Ms. Scarlett!  

Oct. 11, Bearbuck Store 

Oct. 15, 2
nd

 Grade Music Program – Home on the 

Range  

Oct. 15, Teens and Young Adults on the Autism 

Spectrum (free meeting ) KidSPOT- Building C, 

1823 Grant Avenue, Jonesboro; 6:00 – 8:00 pm 

Oct. 16, Brian Kinder Concerts, End of 1
st
 Quarter 

Oct. 17, Individual Picture Retakes, Begin 2nd 

Quarter 

Oct. 19, K-1st Fire House visits, BES County Fair, 

6:00 – 8:00 pm 

Oct. 23 – Flu Clinic. Paperwork will go home soon.  

Oct. 25, Read for the Record – “Maybe Something 

Beautiful’ 

Oct. 25, Parent-Teacher Conferences, 2-8 pm 

Oct. 25, Cookie Dough Pickup, Gym, 2-8 pm 

Oct. 25, Book Fair Family Night, 2-8 pm 

Oct. 25 – Nov. 2, Elementary Book Fair 

Oct. 26, No School 

Oct. 29 – Nov. 2, Red Ribbon Week 

 

 

 
 

https://www.jstart.org/read-for-the-record/activities-resources-toolkit/
https://www.jstart.org/read-for-the-record/activities-resources-toolkit/
https://www.jstart.org/read-for-the-record/activities-resources-toolkit/


Oct. 25 - Conferences Oct. 25 – Cookie Dough Pickup – Gym Oct. 26 – No School   

Letters and Names 

Kindergarteners are learning to 

read, spell, and write each 

other’s names. Practice writing 

with your child, talking about 

each letter as your child writes. 

Discuss how to hold a pencil and 

use spaces between letters so 

they are legible. Students are 

also learning letters, sounds, 

numbers, shapes, and colors. 

These are also great words to 

practice writing. Students need to 

know ALL letters and half the 

sounds by Christmas.   

Kindergarten News – The weather will turn cooler soon. Please send a jacket for 

recess. 

 Basic Skills 

Students are practicing and 

learning basic procedures and 

skills. Please check your child’s 

folder for daily notes, 

newsletters, important 

information and return the folder 

to school. With colder weather 

approaching, this is a great time 

to practice tying shoes, fastening 

buttons, and working with 

zippers. Mastering these skills 

will help your child become more 

independent and confident.  

Expected Behaviors 

Please discuss keeping feet and 

hands to oneself and following 

directions. Stress rules and the 

importance of being neat in the 

restroom, not interrupting others, 

and being respectful to everyone 

at our school. Please don’t 

forget to send snack! Learning 

his/her lunch number would be 

helpful as well! 

 

 

 

READING 

Ask your child which is his/her 

favorite story.  Who are the 

characters?  Where do they 

go?  What do they do?  

Students need to recognize 

sight words, but they must 

also begin to understand what 

they read.  Please read with 

your child every day!  Reading 

aloud helps your child develop 

fluency and comprehension. 

Don’t forget about Charlotte’s 

Web every week! 

First Grade News – Reading should be fun. Pick a good fit book! 

 

 

 

MATH 

Students will continue to work 

on addition within twenty, 

meaning the total sum will be 

20 or less. Students can 

practice math strategies such 

as counting up or making a ten 

to help solve the problems. 

Fluency is important, as these 

facts are being integrated into 

word and/or story problems. Try 

real world examples: When 

making the grocery list, ask 

your child to count how many 

cans of vegetables do you have 

and how many might be 

needed for upcoming meals.  

SCIENCE AND SOCIAL 

STUDIES 

Each first grade teacher will be 

teaching fun and exciting 

science and social studies 

lessons. Ask your child about 

what they are learning. Topics 

will vary, including map skills, 

relating to others, and 

citizenship.   

 

 

MATH 

The second grade students are 

working on learning their addition 

and subtraction math facts.  

These facts are essential for a 

strong foundation.  Practice 

these daily, while getting ready 

for school, in the car, at the 

grocery store.  It is vital that 

students learn these! Xtra Math 

and Reflex are great online tools 

for fun practice! 

Second Grade News – The 2nd Grade Music Program is October 15!  

 
READING 

Students in second grade are 

becoming independent readers.  

Please remember to review and 

discuss reading strategies with 

your child.  This practice will 

greatly increase your child’s sight 

word vocabulary and 

comprehension.  Try to read to 

and with your child everyday. 

Read before bed for a peaceful 

time or bring a book to a sibling’s 

sports practice. Reading regularly 

makes the difference! 

ACCELERATED READER 

Second grade students are also 

enjoying Accelerated Reader 

(AR).  Students choose books in 

a personalized reading range, 

read independently, and take 

computer quizzes over the 

content. Contact Mrs. Lantz or 

Mrs. Brooks with questions.  
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PUMPKIN HOLLOW 

FIELD TRIP 

Students will go to 

Pumpkin Hollow on 

Halloween.  Check it 

out at 

http://www.pumpkinho

llow.com/  

 

 

 

The Second Grade 

Music will be a fun 

concert with all 

things country! Just 

a reminder to have 

your child in the 

Auditorium lobby by 

6:50 pm. We can 

then direct your child 

to their teacher to 

lineup for the 

concert. Please have 

your child dressed in 

cowboy or country 

attire.  
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What counts 

in life is not 

the mere fact 

that we have 

lived. It is 

what 

difference we 

have made to 

the lives of 

others that 

will determine 

the 

significance of 

the life we 

lead. 

— Nelson 
Mandela 
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Reading at home can make a huge 
difference! Choose books that are at 
an appropriate reading level for your 
child.  

 Use the five finger rule. 
Open the book to any page 
and ask your child to read. 
Put up a finger every time 
your child does not know a 
word. If you have to put up 
more than five fingers 
before the end of the page, 
the book is too hard for 
your child. 

 Choose books that match 
your child’s likes and 
dislikes. 

Helpful Hints for Reading  
  Keep plenty of reading 

materials in your home: 
books, magazines, 
newspapers, comic 
books, e-books, etc. 
Children enjoy having a 
variety of reading 
materials! 

 The Jonesboro Library 
has a wonderful 
selection of mp3 books, 
e-books, and Tumble 
Books. Learn more at: 
https://www.libraryinjon
esboro.org/children . 

  

When a child first learns 
to write, his/her stories 
may not always make 
sense to others. Help his 
writing flow with these 
ideas:  

 

Taken from Reading Connection 
2015 

Writing That Makes Sense! 

 1. Let him/her read 
the story to you. 
Ask questions to 
encourage him/her 
to add information. 
(“What did you do 
with your friends at 
recess?) or to 
clear up a 
confusing part 
(“Who said, ‘Let’s 
go home’ – you or 
your friend?). 

2. Even if he/she isn’t 
writing sentences yet, 
he/she can tell you 
stories. The stories 
might be about a new 
class pet or something 
funny that happened 
at lunch. Your child 
will practice relating 
events in a logical 
order, and that can 
help when it is time to 
put thoughts and ideas 
down on paper.  

 

Cub Scouts Pack 89 collected eight carts full of food at a recent food drive at Bill’s Fresh 

Market at Hilltop. What a wonderful way to help our community!  

 

 

Cub Scouts Food Drive 

 

Make Reading a part 

of your Family Time! 

Family time is so 

important. Why not 

make reading part of 

this valuable time? 

Try these easy tips: 

 Read at 

bedtime 

 Play a board 

game 

 Read and 

cook with a 

recipe! 

 Have children 

help with the 

grocery list 
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Brookland Elementary 
School 

220 North Oak 
Brookland, AR 72417 

 

 
 

Box Tops Benefit Odyssey of the Mind 

 

 

Phone  870-932-9382 
Fax  870-974-9760 

 
brooklandbearcats.org 

 
Find us on Facebook! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Earning cash for our school 

with Box Tops is as easy as 1-

2-3! You can find Box Tops on 

hundreds of participating 

products. Just buy the 

products, clip the 

Box Tops from the packages 

and send them to school or 

try the easy app. Our school 

can earn 10¢ for 

every Box Top turned in! See 

a list of participating 

products: https://www.boxto

ps4education.com/earn/parti

cipating-products.  

 

 
Toy Story Red Ribbon Week 

You’ve Got a Friend In Me To Stay Drug Free! 

 
Red Ribbon Week is October 29 – November 2. Food collected will benefit the 

PreK-6
th

 grade backpack food program. Food or monetary donations would be 

greatly appreciated! 

Monday – Reach for the Sky – Dress up as your favorite Toy Story character.  

Food Item: Past items (ravioli or ramen noodles) 

 

Tuesday – To Infinity and Beyond – Dress up like a Space character. 

Food Item: Canned meat (Vienna Sausages) 

Wednesday – You’ve Got a Friend in Me! – Twin Day 

Food Item: Snack options (peanut butter crackers, cheese crackers, etc.) 

Thursday  - You are my favorite deputy! – Dress up like a lawman. 

Food Item: Pop tarts 

Friday – The Important Thing is We Stick Together! – Wear Red and Black. 

Food Item: Canned Vegetables: canned corn, green beans, etc. 
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